
Hydro One Networks Inc. 
7th Floor, South Tower 
483 Bay Street 
Toronto, Ontario M5G 2P5 
www.HydroOne.com 

 

Tel:    (416) 345-5680 
Cell:  (416) 568-5534 
frank.dandrea@HydroOne.com 

Frank D’Andrea 
Vice President, Reliability Standards and Chief Regulatory Officer 

BY EMAIL AND RESS 

September 1, 2020 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Board Secretary 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

Dear Ms. Long, 

Re: Notice of Revised Proposal to Amend the Standard Supply Service Code - Ontario 

Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0152 

On August 25, 2020, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) gave notice of proposed amendments to 

the Standard Supply Service Code (“SSSC”) to enable electricity consumers on the Regulated 

Price Plan to opt out of time-of-use (“TOU”) prices and elect to be charged on the basis of tiered 

pricing.  

Hydro One Networks Inc. (“Hydro One”) has reviewed the revised amendments to the SSSC 

along with the OEB’s responses to comments received from stakeholders and has no further 

comments to provide at this time. Hydro One is supportive of the steps being proposed by the 

OEB to enable customer choice as this is consistent with the views expressed by Hydro One’s 

customers.  

Please do not hesitate to contact me further in respect of this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Henry Andre on behalf of Frank D’Andrea 


